

102 Second Street PO Box 64 Mohawk, MI 49950 Phone: (906) 337-2302 Fax: (906) 337-2090

Email: inquiries@alloueztwp.com
Website: www.alloueztwp.com

OFFICE HOURS: Tuesday & Thursday 10:00 AM - 3:00 p.m.
MONTHLY MEETING: 3rd Thursday of the Month - 6:00 p.m.

Mark Aho, Supervisor Renee Pinsonneault, Clerk Julie Newman, Treasurer John Kaura, Trustee Marilyn Worm, Trustee

Special Meeting Notice

Thursday, January 9th, 2020 6:00 p.m.

Allouez Township Community Building 388 Bumbletown Rd Allouez, MI 49805

Purpose of the meeting: To hear from the public and discuss Allouez Township's position on Recreational Marihuana.

Written comments will be accepted by mail.

A Note from the Assessor:

I will be conducting a review of all the buildings in the Township starting in the Spring of 2020, as soon as the snow melts. This inspection is being done in order to review and verify the building information that is on the record card for each parcel in the Township. This review is necessary because of the new AMAR reviews that the State is conducting where they are reviewing parcel record card information. I will be visiting each parcel that has a building to take a new picture of the structure and to measure the structure for the sketch on the record cards. If you have vacant land, there will be no review.

I will not be inspecting the inside of the structure. The property owner does not need to be home at the time of the inspection. I do ask that you please tie up or enclose your dog if it is outside so that no one gets bitten during the inspection. Individual appointments cannot be made, since this work will be done when the weather is cooperating, so any given date and time cannot be guaranteed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at: LKARRIO@GMAIL.COM Thank you for your cooperation in getting this review accomplished for the upcoming year!

Lisa Karrio, MAAO (3) Allouez Township Assessor

Board of Review December 10, 2019 from 11- Noon

If anyone is interested in serving as an alternate Board of Review Member please Contact Supervisor Mark Aho.



SANTA CLAUS will be at the Mohawk School on December 8th, 2019 from 1:00 p.m - 3:00 p.m (note location change).



CABIN FEVER is tentatively scheduled for February 15th, 2020 at the Allouez Community Building.

Tax Bills

Tax bills are mailed around the 1st week of July and again the 1st week in December. Inform Julie of any address changes so that she can insure your tax bills are delivered to the correct address. Please review your tax bill to see if there are any errors. Board of Review meets in July and December and any corrections that need to be made can be made at that time.

For your convenience, there is a mail slot to the right of the door at the township office for payments. This is a locked box and it is checked regularly. Reminder - we do not automatically send out payment receipts, so if you would like one please let Julie know.

Michigan law holds the taxpayer responsible to know that taxes are paid on time.



Michigan Election Dates for 2020:

March 10, 2020 Presidential Primary

August 4, 2020 State Primary

November 3, 2020 State General Election